From: Jeff McLain - NOAA Federal <jeff.mclain@noaa.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2017 1:15 PM

To: John Ferguson

Cc: Eric Poncelet; Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal

Subject: Re: Use of small purchase card

I checked and got a green light. Can you get us an invoice? We will get started on our end

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 26, 2017, at 1:08 PM, John Ferguson < iferguson@anchorqea.com> wrote:

Jeff – I talked to Eric and staying within your \$2,500 limit to cover Eric's time preparing for and facilitating the first meeting seems doable. Please let us know of any updates on your end.

John Ferguson, Ph.D. Principal Fisheries Scientist

ANCHOR QEA, LLC
lferguson@anchorqea.com
720 Olive Way, Suite 1900
Seattle, WA 98101

Phone (direct): 206.219.5895
Phone (receptionist): 206.287.9130
Cell: 206.437.7865
Fax: 206.287.9131

ANCHOR QEA, LLC

www.anchorgea.com

This electronic message transmission contains information that may be confidential and/or privileged work product prepared in anticipation of litigation. The information is intended for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying distribution or use of the contents of this information is prohibited. If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please notify us by telephone at (206) 287-9130.